
 
NOTICE 

CSC/GEN/MARCH/013 
YEAR END CLOSING  

1. On account of Financial Year change over on 

Monday, 01 April 2024, Smart Card Billing Facilities 

will not be available on 1st April 2024 upto 1:00 PM. 

All services in the Club will be available on Cash 

Billing basis only upto 1:00 PM on 1st April 2024.  

2. Due to the statutory requirements of the Financial 

Year’s closing and change over to the New Financial 

Year on Monday, 1st April 2024, BAR Services will 

be available from 1:00 PM onwards. 

3. Main Cash Counter/Club Office will be CLOSED 

on 1st APRIL 2024 and will reopen on Tuesday, 2nd 

April 2024 at 10:30 AM. 

4. Inconvenience caused is regretted. 

 

 

30 March, 2024   Raghu Nandan Mishra 

             General Manager (Operation) 


